











































































From: Ian.Stehlik@tga.gov.au [mailto:lan.Stehlik@tga.gov.au]
Sent: Friday, 3 February 2012 1:03 PM
To: Ken Harvey
Co: Trisha.Garrett@tga.gov.au
Subject: List of evaluated registered complementary medicines
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Dear Ken

We have completed work on the proposed list which is going through a 'clearance for publication' process within TGA at present. I'm sorry I can't give you an immediate indication of the timing of release just yet.

Ian

Ian Stehlik | Head, Office of Complementary Medicines I Therapeutic Goods Administration I' 02 6232 8439 | 7 02 6232 8577 | m. 0413 644 243 I *
ian.stehlik@tga.gov.au

















